
From: Keith Moffitt  
Sent: 25 July 2022 15:52 
To: David Fowler; Planning 
Cc: Daniel Pope; David Morrissey 
Subject: Planning Applicaton 2022/0528/P: Submission on behalf of 
Confederation of Local Groups 
 

Dear Camden Planners,  
 
I am writing to submit a document that constitutes a formal objection to the 
above planning application, on behalf of a confederation of local groups that 
are opposed to the present application by Landsec. This is the same group that 
met online with Cllr Beales and Dan Pope in November 2021, and the 
organisations involved are listed on page 2 of the document. 
 
Please note that I am submitting this on behalf of the confederation, and that a 
submission on behalf of the Fortune Green and West Hampstead 
Neighbourhood Development Forum itself will be made separately. Each of the 
other organisations may also submit additional representations specific to 
their own circumstances and communities. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Keith 
 
Keith Moffitt 
Co-Chair 
  
Fortune Green and West Hampstead Neighbourhood Development 
Forum 
  
 

 
 


